
 

  

               

               

 

 

 

25th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will be aware from the media the National Education Union (NEU) will be taking industrial action on the 
Wednesday 1st February, Wednesday 1st, 15th and Thursday 16th March.  
 
This may mean some classes, or the school may close to pupils at short notice. We will endeavor to remain open to 
as many pupils as possible. However, we will not know until the date of any changes.  
 
If we are able to keep classes open, we will do so but this may mean that normal teaching of the curriculum doesn’t 
take place on that day. 
 
If you are a ‘critical worker’ we will provide childcare for your child on the days of industrial action. Please fill the 
online form by following the link 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/PRH0d0YR8U 
 
The decision to close the school or classes is never taken lightly, but where staff elect to take lawful industrial action, 
I will have no choice but to take the appropriate steps to ensure the health, safety and well-being of all pupils. 
 
We are aware that class/school closures inconvenience parents and carers and so I am writing to give you advance 
notice of the possible impact of the action on our school.  
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
If you have any other concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Warm regards, 
Mrs Cook 
Executive Head Teacher 
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